
From: "Bogen, Bill \(WSP\)" <Bill.Bogen@wsp.wa.gov>
To: "Jason Glantz" <jglantz@cityofportorchard.us>

Date: 3/24/2016 3:48:23 PM
Subject: RE: BAC Refresher

Hello Sir,
 
I have the listed officers enrolled in the requested classes on the specified dates.  Thanks and please keep me notified of your
future BAC needs,
 
Bill
 
William Bogen
WSP - Impaired Driving Section
22065 Viking Way,
Poulsbo WA 98370
Office (360) 473-0300 EXt 85122
 
P.S. – notice that I still called you Sir even though I know you!  ;->
 
From: Jason Glantz [mailto:jglantz@cityofportorchard.us]
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2016 7:58 AM
To: Bogen, Bill (WSP)
Subject: BAC Refresher
 
Hey Bill,
 
Please sign up the following officers only for the listed training.  Thank you.
 
Officer Nathan Lynch – 5/20/16 – BAC Only
Officers Elizabeth Deatherage and David Humphrey – 10/13/16 – BAC Only
 
J. Glantz
Sergeant
546 Bay St.
Port Orchard, WA 98366
jglantz@cityofportorchard.us
360-876-1700 - office
360-876-5546 - fax
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